MORELAND ZEBRAS
FOOTBALL CLUB

DANIEL PETROV SIGNS FOR THE ZEBRAS

Moreland Zebras would like to announce to its members and supporters the arrival of 19 year old defender
Daniel Petrov to the senior playing squad for the 2015 NPL 1 season.

Daniel joins us after playing last season in the NPL with Werribee City. Daniel returned to Werribee City
for the 2013-2014 season where he played his junior football before leaving for the Victoria NTC program.

The Victorian NTC program played in the past VPL senior competition in 2011. Which saw Daniel play in
this competition at a young age of 16. From there he was part of Melbourne Victory Youth team in
2011/2012 and then returned back to the NTC program.

Although Daniel is young, he will bring plenty of experience and composure to the defensive structure at
the Zebras.

We would like to welcome Daniel to the Zebras and look forward to seeing wearing the Black and White in
the 2015 season.




